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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
This half term in D&T, your child will be learning all about how to design and make a sandwich for a certain 
target market. We have recently started our market research and next week we are going to be conducting 
a ‘taste testing’ session.  
This session will be on Tuesday 23rd April.  
We are aware of any children with allergies and have done our best to accommodate. However, I have listed 
below the ingredients that we will be taste testing. Your child will not be made to sample all of the ingredients 
if they don’t want to or can’t for specific reasons.  
 
Bread:  
White bread 
Wholemeal bread 
Rye bread 
Fillings:  
Cheddar cheese 
Ham 
Tuna 
Falafel 
Onion 
Cucumber  
Mayonnaise  
Houmous 
 
If you have any questions/anything you would like your child’s class teacher to know about any of these 
ingredients, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or your child’s teacher directly. You can contact 
them via the school office or by emailing them.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs L Dawson 
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